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Comments: Please take action to protect the sacred He Sapa (Black Hills) from toxic mining.  It's crucial that

more than 20,000 acres at the headlands of the Rapid Creek Watershed be preserved  by immediate withdrawal

of mining from these pristine lands. At a time when our planet is losing wild forests and wetlands, I implore the

Forest Service to remove the proposal  to the Secretary of the Department of Interior that allows mining in  this

important wilderness so that it remains intact. Thank you for your urgent assistance in stopping this destructive

activity. 


